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Principal’s Message 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
The school year is off to a fabulous start! This 
week we introduced our fourth graders to the four 
pillars of Johnson Pride-Respect, Responsibility, 
Ready, and Proud at an assembly. Next week we 
will kickoff our Positive Behavioral Intervention 
Support program with a Spirit Week Celebration 
(see schedule below). Students will participate in 
stations where they will learn, practice, and model 
the pillars, role playing and collaborating with 
peers. Students will experience the meaning of the 
pillars within the context of recess, bus, hallway, 
and cafeteria.  
Please be aware that each month we celebrate 
students who exemplify Johnson Pride with 
consistency at an assembly and breakfast. Parents 
are invited and encouraged to attend. 
Please reinforce these values at home and remind 
students our Johnson Pride celebration is coming 
soon!  
Please remember to mark your calendar, 
September 30th, is the Johnson School Reading 
Campout. Information will be coming home next 
week. If anyone has a tent you would be willing to  
allow us to use for the evening, please email 
agusitsch@gmail.com. 
  
 
 

 
Kickoff Week Schedule: 
Tuesday 9/8- Sports Day 
Wednesday 9/9-Sunglass Day 
Thursday 9/10-Hat Day 
Friday 9/11-Spirit Day-wear your Johnson spirit 
wear or school colors (yellow and blue). 
 
Enjoy the long weekend with your families! 
Alison Salerno 
Principal 
 
 

PTO News  
              

 
Upcoming Events:  
 
The PTO is super excited to announce that on October 
15, we are having a social for parents at Old Heidelberg 
Restaurant in Bethel.  A flyer with more details will be 
coming home soon!  We think this will be a great 
opportunity to meet other parents from Johnson School!  
Thanks!! 
 
 
 

REMINDER 
 

You are always welcome at Johnson School.  Just 
remember, before going to your destination, you 
must come to the office.  Please have your license 
available in order to be scanned into our Hall Pass 
system. 
Thanks! 
 
 



 

Johnson School main number:  794-8700             Absence line: 794-8704 
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